

Attention Legion Riders

Commander Westergren has asked that a meeting happen before the next convention to establish new Department of Arkansas Officers for the Legion Riders.

We have a willing and able candidate to take the top position as Dept. ALR Director. We will need to fill all other positions. Please come willing and able to take an office so we can move forward.

Information: Post 336, Frontier Drive & Highway 62 Williford (Hardy), at 12 Noon, 19 August 2017.

For more info please call Dave Ames at 870-844-0477. Please forward this to all your Legion Rider friends. See you there. Ride safe.

Linda Reed, Steve Faught